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The June meeting will be better.  This is a good idea.To:	Jeremy Gunn/ARRBcc:	 From:	Ron 

Haron/ARRBDate:	03/04/98 04:20:46 PMSubject:	Ethics TrainingJeremy  --  I have to implement a plan for 

ethics training for the year 1998 for the Review Board members and the staff.  Without going into all the 

details of what is required for different classes of employees (Board members vs. staff vs. public filers), I would 

like to have our OGE contact (Cheryl Piasecki) conduct a verbal presentation to the Board and the staff, but 

with an emphasis on those issues that will be more pertinent as we wind down (i.e., post-employment 

restrictions, outside activities, and  restrictions when seeking other employment) so that the presentation is 

more meaningful.  Ms. Piasecli is very willing to do this, and it willl satisfy the training requirement.  Therefore, 

I would like to set aside an hour to an hour and a half at the April 13 or June 17 Board meeting for this (Ms. 

Piasecki cannot do it at the May meeting).  I f you can confirm one of those dates, I will make the 

arrangements.--Ron  
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